
	

	
Office of the Administrative Director of the Courts – THE JUDICIARY • STATE OF HAWAI‘I 
417 SOUTH KING STREET • ALI‘IŌLANI HALE • HONOLULU, HAWAI‘I  96813 • TELEPHONE (808) 539-4900 •  FAX (808) 539-4855 

	
	

	
Rodney A. Maile   
ADMINISTRATIVE DIRECTOR    
 

Brandon M. Kimura   
DEPUTY ADMINISTRATIVE DIRECTOR                     

 
September 11, 2020 

 
The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi  
Senate President 
Hawaiʻi State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, HI  96813 
 
The Honorable Scott K. Saiki 
Speaker of the House 
Hawaiʻi State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, HI  96813 
 
Dear President Kouchi and Speaker Saiki, 
 

Please note that for the period of September 4 to September 10, 2020 our 
records indicate that there were no 1st Circuit, 2nd Circuit, 3rd Circuit or 5th Circuit 
inmates who were released pursuant to Hawaiʻi Supreme Court orders entered in 
SCPW-20-0000200 and SCPW-20-0000213.   
 

This report was compiled using publicly available information within our 
possession.  The Department of Public Safety has the most current information about 
which correctional center or facility an individual was being held at when released.  
Furthermore, information about an individual’s verified residence address at the time of 
release, and current verified residence address or homeless status, is confidential 
pursuant to Hawaiʻi Revised Statutes Section 806-73.   
    
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Rodney A. Maile 
      Administrative Director of the Courts 
 
 

JUDICIARY COMM. NO. 30




